
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you had a good week. We can’t believe it is almost the start of December and soon the children will 
have completed their first full term at school! This week your child will have come home with some words to 
practise for our Nativity. It would be great if you could help your child learn these at home.  

 

This week 

We have been celebrating our class puppet’s 5th birthday! We have used our phonic knowledge to write lists, 
made birthday cards, baked some delicious cakes, made party hats, thrown a birthday party and played party 
games. In maths, we have been focusing on positional language and we enjoyed using an obstacle course to help 
us with our learning. 

 

Next week 

It is the start of the Christmas countdown! We will be learning about the Christmas story and making our own 
crowns. We will also be boarding the Newton Tony plane and jetting off on our next Faraway Friday! 

 

Best wishes 

The Hedgehog Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


